PACIFIC GAS Al ELECTRIC COMPANY COPY

INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
741.5

Review Committee File No. 669
Stockton Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 16-65-4
Appointment to a Beginning Classification

October 30, 1967

MR. P. E. REYNOLDS, Chairman
Stockton Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The Union has recently informed the Company members of the
Review Committee that the above-subject grievance has been withdrawn
from the agenda of the Review Committee. We are attaching a copy of
the Union's letter for your information.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of your
next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that this case is
considered closed.
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L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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cc: JYDeYoung
TJBianucci
CRMachen
VJThompson
AGMollart
JJWilder, IBEW
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October 20, 1967

Mr. L. V. Brown, Chairman
Review Committes

Pacific Gas & Electric Company
245 Market Street

Sar Francisco, Californisa

Dear Mr. Brown:

Please be advised that Union is withdrawing Review
Committee File No. 669-65-73 (Stockton Division
Grievance No. 16-65-8) since the problem which
brought about this grievance was taken care of by
the recently negotiated Physical Unit bidding proce-
dure. Reference is made to Section 205.5(a).

Very truly yours,

John J. ¥ilder, Secretary
Review Committee
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